
  

External Dose in Excess of ALARA guidelines 
Reported Dose from Laboratory 
All exposures exceeding the administrative and/or NRC ALARA guidelines shall be 
reported to the Radiation Safety Officer as appropriate. 

RSO Investigations of Overexposures 
The Radiation Safety Office shall investigate all exposures exceeding the administrative 
and/or NRC ALARA guidelines. The RSO is responsible for notification to the 
appropriate agencies in cases of known or suspected exposures that exceed the 
permitted limits. Whenever these exposure limits have been reached or exceeded, 
depending upon the extent of the overexposure, personnel may be required to avoid 
future work with radiation for a period of time. 

Correction of Reported Dose 
If after evaluation of the reported dose, the RSO determines that the exposure was 
inaccurate or incorrect for the individuals permanent dose record, the following may be 
submitted to correct the record: 

1. A letter from the RSO shall be submitted to correct the dose of record 
2. The corrected dose shall be proposed for: 

a. User Name  
b. Date of Exposure 
c. Dosimetry ID  

The letter shall be submitted via mail, electronic, and/or fax to: 

PL Medical Co., LLC 
117 West Dudley Town Road 
Bloomfield, CT 06002 

Customer Service: Mon-Fri 8:00A-5:00P EST 
Toll Free: (800) 874-0120 
Phone: (860) 243-2100 
Fax: (860) 243-2101 
E-Mail: info@plmedical.com 
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